
Dear Parents, 

 

As per the Govt. order regular classes for Class IX students will be held from 

16.08.2021. We have taken all safety measures for the smooth stay in the hostel 

and safe running of classes in our campus.  

Please send your child on 15.08.2021 before 4 p.m.  

 

While sending your child, please look into the following points: 

1. Provide COVID Negative Medical Report of the student two days prior to 

reporting to school. 

2. Provide sufficient Masks and Sanitizers. 

3. Submit Parent’s undertaking in the given format as per the Govt. Order. 

4. Every child should keep his/her essential belongings including Bed Sheet – 2 

nos. and Pillow cover – 2 nos. 

5. Please clear all the pending dues of Class IX as it is very much essential to 

run the teaching and hostel expenses. 

 

Undertaking 

To 

The Principal 

Kerala English Medium School 

Champua 

 

Sir, 

As per Govt. of Odisha, School & Mass Education Department order no. 

14324/SME, Dated 05.08.2021, I undertake that - I have no objection in sending 

my child to stay in the hostel and to continue study in the school campus. 

 

Student Name: 

Class: 

Mob. No. 

                                                                                                                 

Place:                                                                             Signature of the Parent/Guardian 

Date: 
 


